
  

 

Rye Planning Board 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

Application to Cut Trees Along Scenic Roads 

 

Legal/Public Notice 
 

The Rye Planning Board will hold a public hearing at 7:00pm on Tuesday, August 9, 

2016 pursuant to RSA 231:158 on the application of Eversource to trim and remove trees 

and brush adjacent to and beneath some of its power lines within town. All roads have 

been designated a scenic road by the Rye Town Meeting.   The work is necessary to 

insure the safe distribution of power and to improve the reliability of electric service for 

Washington and Grove Roads.   

 

The hearing will be held at the Rye Town Hall. The application to cut trees along a scenic 

road may be inspected at the planning office at the Rye Town Hall. 
 

        William Epperson, Chairman 

        Rye Planning Board 

         

         

 

  

To be posted in the Portsmouth Herald on Friday, 7/15/2016 

Posted at the Town Hall, Library, Post office and on the Town Website on 7/13/2016 

  

 


